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I E O I O N A L  C O U N C I L  

amworth 
ABN 52 631 074 491 

More than just a city. More than just one place. 

(by E-Mail) 

Mr James Cox 
Chief Executive Officer and Full Time Member 
Review of Revenue Framework for Local Government 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
P 0 Box Q290 
QVB Post Office NSW 1230 

Dear Sir 

NSW INDEPENDENT PRICING AND REGULATORY TRIBUNAL REVIEW - REVENUE FRAMEWORK FOR 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

Ref SMB/AMWSF3786 99220i2008 

I refer to your letter dated 7 August 2008 inviting submissions in respect of the NSWlndependenf 
Pricing and Regulatofy Tribunal's (IPART) review of the Revenue Framework for Local 
Government and submit the following comments and views in respect of the Terms of Reference 
for the review and the issues raised within the Issues Paper dated July 2008. 

Council acknowledges that IPART has been requested by the Premier of NSW to assist the 
Department of Local Government by conducting a review of the regulation of council rates and 
charges in NSW. The review will be undertaken by IPART pursuant to Section 9 of the IPART Act 
and is to investigate and make recommendations to the Minister for Local Government in respect 
of the following two matters relating directly to NSW Local Government: 

1 An appropriate intergovernmental regulatoly framework for setting rates and charges that 
facilitates the effective and efficient provision of Local Government services. 

2 A role for IPART for setting rates and charges in future years. 

Council also understands that the Terms of Reference require IPART, in undertaking this review, to 
have regard to a range of matters, including: 

the role of Local Government in delivering infrastructure and sewices to the community; 
the current and future financial position of Local Government and the scope for efficiencies; 
all the revenue sources available to Local Government ; 
the socio-economic impacts of rates and charges, including the ability of families and 
pensioners to meet their rate obligations; 
differences between metropolitan, regional and rural councils; 
the findings of recent reviews of Local Government; 
the matters in Section 15 of the IPART Act. 

All correspondence should be addressed to the General Manager: 
Telephone: 6767 5555 PO Box 555 (DX 6125) trc@tarnworth.nsw.gov.au 
Facsimile: 6767 5499 Tamworth NSW 2340 www.tarnworth.nsw.gov.au 
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